
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Farmington District Office 

1235 La Plata Highway. Suite A 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

IN REPLY REFER TO: AUgUSt 7, 1997 

NMSF-078885 (WF) 
3162.7-3 (07400) 

Ms. Peggy Bradfield 
Regulatory/Compliance Administrator 
Burlington Resources 
P.O. Box 4289 
Farmington, NM 87499-4289 

RE: Downhole Commingling 
No. 250E Canyon Largo 
1155' FSL & 1130' FEL, Section 1 
No. 294E Canyon Largo Unit 
900' FSL & 1505' FEL, Section 2 
Township 25 North, Range 6 West 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Bradfield: 

We have received your correspondence requesting approval for downhole commingling of the Blanco 
Mesaverde and Basin Dakota formations in the referenced wells. After review, we hereby approve your 
application for downhole commingling for each of these wells, with the approval being conditional on 
submittal of the allocation factors for each well. 

If you have further questions regarding this matter, please contact Brian W. Davis at (505) 599-6367 or 
599-8900. 

Sincerely, 

foP Brian W. Davis 
cjg^ Duane W. Spencer 

Team Leader, Petroleum Management 

bcc: 
NMOCD, Santa Fe; DOMR; Suspense (Brian, Afmss); 
Well File (No. 250E Canyon Largo Unit, 1155'FSL & 1130' FEL,1-25N-6W) 
Dakota PA File (NMNM78383-D) Lt^rjo ^ * • 
Mesaverde PA File (NMNM 78383-E) L*.r.yc?r. L*^j0 C U ^ 

07400:BWDavis:08/07/97:x6367:BurlingtonCanyonLargo.ltr 


